Dear editor-

During the recent open enrollment period for Medicare Part D, I chose an Aetna prescription plan based on the mistaken belief that my pharmacy was included in the network. As it turns out, the information provided by Aetna on Medicare’s plan finder website was inaccurate. Unfortunately, I was not informed of this until the beginning of 2015 as I’m trying to fill prescriptions. 

I have been left with two options, neither of which solves the immediate problem. Medicare will either allow me to change plans which will not become effective until February or I can change pharmacies immediately to one of Aetna’s network pharmacies. Instead, Aetna should cover the full cost of my medications at my chosen pharmacy until my plan change takes effect and do the same for all seniors affected.

I urge Medicare to fully investigate this deception so it never happens again and insurance companies are held accountable.

